
Welcome back to our second year Nursery children and to 

all of our Reception children, and a huge welcome to all our 

new children both in Reception and Nursery. 

We hope you have lots of fun and make lots of friends in 

our setting! 

 

We have started the year focusing on ourselves, our  fami-

lies and settling into our new rooms. We have agreed class 

rules and routines with the children, and thought about how 

we look after ourselves, each other, and all our lovely re-

sources. 

We have been busy getting to know each other, our likes, 

dislikes, favourite toys and books. We are getting used to 

going to the hall for our PE lessons, lunches and assem-

blies, and enjoying our weekly music and singing lessons!  

The Early Years are busy putting into place lots of exciting 

plans for the coming term, including our Christmas Nativity 

and our school trips. We can’t wait for the fun and learning 

ahead of us in the Autumn Term. 

Welcome to Early Years at St John’s! 

The EYFS Staff—Who’s Who? 

Nursery Staff 

Mrs Keelan 

Mrs Taylor  

Mrs Walsh 

Miss Young  

Miss Walker  

Reception Staff 

Miss Bond  

Miss Barker  

Mrs Nicol  

Mrs Walsh 

Mrs Rawes 

 

Specialist Teachers 

Mrs Wilson (PE) 

Mrs Bowyer (Music) 

S t  J o h n ’ s  P r i m a r y  S c h o o l ,  

K i r k d a l e  

Early Years Newsletter 

Happy September 
Birthdays to… 

Victoria (Reception) 

Fatema (Reception) 

Niamh (Reception) 

Jacob H (Reception) 

David (Reception) 

Gabriela (Nursery) 

Hiyab (Nursery) 

William (Nursery) 

 
We hope you have a 
fantastic birthday!  
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Don’t Forget……….. 

 

 All clothing and uniform items need to be named clearly. This helps us locate which 

child’s jumper/ cardigan is which after PE.  

 Reception and Nursery children have access to water all day so there is no need to 

send them a separate drink or water bottle. 

 Reception: please make sure you return your slip for the reading meetings during the 

week beginning 2nd October. Please see your child’s teacher if you need another 

letter or more information. 

 Our school website address is stjohnskirkdale.co.uk. Please visit the site to find out 

lots of general school information and details and also to find out more about what 

your child has been doing. 


